August 10, 2016

Mr. Steven King

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47259

Olympia, WA

98504-7250

RE: Tariff revision. BML Investments, LLC d/b/a Wenatchee Valley Shuttle Certificate Number C-
64605.

Dear Mr. King:

The company is changing our drop-off point for Bellevue because Metrol will no longer allow use
of the Eastgate Park-n-Ride. Therefore, the company is asking for Less-than-Statutory-Notice
handling for this to be effective August 19, 2016. Should you have any questions, please contact
me at (509) 264-4981.

Sincerely,

Jason Wyles/Manager
Wenatchee Valley Shuttle
P.0. Box 1725
Wenatchee, WA

98807




